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December 15, 2023

To: Framingham Zoning Board ofAppeals

Re: 510 Cochituate Road appeal

Dear ZBA members:

I have reviewed the application for appeal of my opposition to the issuance of a second auto dealer

license at 510 Cochituate Road. The application does not indicate the fact that the second auto dealer

license will result in 10 more cars being on the lot for sale (see e-mail from James Lyle to Fred Bray

dated october 27th).

The Zoning Board of Appeals should consider this increase of the non-conforming use during its

deliberations of this appeal.

Sincerely,

Fred Bray

Building Commissioner

CC: James Lyle
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